
  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Dr. Dr. Monika Lehnhardt, 

 

It is with the utmost respect and admiration that we reach out to you on the occasion of the 

30th Anniversary of EuroCIU, which also marks the 20th Anniversary of the Cochlear 

Implant Association’s proud membership within this esteemed organisation. 

 

As part of our celebrations, the Cochlear Implant Association wishes to honour distinguished 

individuals who have left an indelible mark on the field of cochlear implantation over the past 

25 years and who continue to contribute with dedication and passion. 

 

It would be our greatest honour to present you with a Lifetime Achievement Award in 

recognition of your invaluable contributions to the cochlear implant community. Both Prof. 

Dr. Levent Sennaroğlu and Prof. Dr. Gonca Sennaroğlu, a valued member of our Board, have 

kindly emphasised the importance of acknowledging your remarkable impact in this field. 

 

We fully understand that you may not be able to join us in person for the ceremony. Should 

you find it agreeable, we would be most delighted to share a short video message from you 

during the award presentation. With your permission, we would be pleased to present your 

award to Mr. Tobias, on your behalf, during the event. 

 

It would be a privilege to receive your thoughts on this matter. We sincerely hope to be able 

to express our gratitude and admiration for your extraordinary achievements. 

 

With our warmest regards and deepest respect, 

 

 

 

 

Symposium Chair, 

Chair of the Board, Cochlear Implant Association 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aylin ÖZGÜR 


